OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
MSC 101 • 700 UNIVERSITY BLVD.
KINGSVILLE, TEXAS 78363-8202
PHONE (361) 593-3207 • FAX (361) 593-3218

December 16, 2016

Certification Letter

Secretary of Education U.S. Department of Education 400 Maryland Avenue, SW Washington, D.C. 20202

Dear Secretary,

I certify that this is the Texas A&M University-Kingsville 2014-2016 Biennial Review. It has been filed in the President's Office as well as other relevant campus departments.

Sincerely,

Steven H. Tallant

President